
 

May 2024 

Dear Friends, 

The Church of the Epiphany is an Episcopal Mission Congregation in the Conejo 
Valley.  Epiphany serves not only its congregation but also a number of outreach 
programs designed to improve the lives of individuals in our local community, 
such as Harbor House, lunches for neighbors in need, birthday boxes for foster 
kids, and much more.   

On June 22, 2024, The Church of the Epiphany will host its annual fundraising 
dinner and auction. At this event, we auction off gift certificates, merchandise, 
and services donated by businesses and individuals like you.  The  auction’s 
proceeds will go to support Harbor House, Outreach ministries, and the future 
of Epiphany Church. Please support this year’s Event by donating an auction 
item(s). If you donate to the event your business (or you) will be recognized 
during the fundraiser. 

With your support, the 2024 Church of the Epiphany’s event, “Dine Under The 
Vines”, will be a success. Please find the  Auction Donor Form on the reverse 
side.  The final deadline for the submission of auction items is June 16, 2024.  
Church of the Epiphany is a 501(c)3 non-profit- tax i.d. # 95-3480923. 
Thank you in advance for your support of the community. 

Sincerely, 

Claudia Dempster
Chairperson 
claudiadempster@gmail.com  
805.298.5882
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